
The annual fire district elections will be held on Saturday, February 18, 2023 from 2pm – 9pm.  
The voting will occur in person at the fire house located at 88 Ramtown Greenville Road, 
Howell, NJ. 

The Board is requesting that you come out and support the fire company by voting “Yes” for the 
budget.  By approving the budget, you are securing that Howell Fire District No. 4 (Ramtown) 
will have the very best in fire and EMS support and training in order to protect and care for the 
residence of our district.  As seen below, the annual fire tax rate for 2023 remains flat, increasing 
incrementally over the past 5 years. 

Year 
Total 

Budget 

Amount 
raised by 
taxation 

Tax rate per 
$100 of 

assessed value 

Tax on a 
$350,000 

home 

Tax on a 
$400,000 

home 

Tax on a 
$450,000 

home 
2023 $1,098,960 $1,051,935 $0.078 $273 $312 $351 
2022 $1,190,500 $913,800 $0.076 $266 $304 $342 
2021 $1,189,500 $905,500 $0.074 $259 $296 $333 
2020 $1,698,500 $887,579 $0.074 $259 $296 $333 
2019 $973,500 $865,829 $0.075 $263 $300 $338 

 

The Board thanks you for your support. 

Please feel free to contact us at clerk@howellfiredistrict4.com if you have any questions.  


